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NAPO Statement on the Shooting of San Antonio Police Officers on 

January 22, 2025 
 

Alexandria, VA – The National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO) joins the nation in 

expressing our urgent concern and offering our prayers for the safety and recovery of the seven 

San Antonio Police Officers shot in the line of duty on Wednesday night.  Press reports indicate 

that the officers were responding to a “suicide in progress” call when they were shot.  The suspect 

was later found deceased.  These officers exemplified the very highest standards and tradition of 

the heroic sacrifices of American law enforcement as they placed their own lives at risk in an 

attempt to save someone else in dire need.   Please do keep these officers, their families, and 

coworkers in your hearts and prayers. 

 
###  

 

The National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO) is a coalition of police units and 

associations from across the United States that serves to advance the interests of America’s law 

enforcement officers through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, and education. 

Founded in 1978, NAPO now represents more than 1,000 police units and associations, and 

 241,000 sworn law enforcement officers. 
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